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MEMORANDUM
Date:

December 15, 2010
To:

Community Development and Transportation Committee
From:

Alice Wakefield, Community Development Director
Subject:
Special Event – Temporary lane and intersection closures
The Georgia Transplant Foundation and Bike Roswell are sponsoring the Tri Roswell special event. This event was approved at the August 25, 2010 Community Development and Transportation Committee for October 2010. The organizer canceled the event after approval and would like to reschedule it for Sunday, May 22, 2011 from 6:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
The organizer requests permission to temporarily close lanes and intersections along Holcomb Bridge Road from a route starting at  Old Alabama Road going toward Fire Station #7 near the City of Roswell boundaries in order that bicycles may cross safely. The remainder of the event will be on Kimberly Clark Campus.  A permit from GDOT has been submitted for approval. 
There are no costs to the City; costs of $ 2,388 for City of Roswell services will be paid by the organizer. 
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